
From: IPART Mailbox
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: FW: Bellingen Council
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 9:16:31 AM

From: susan davis  
Sent: Sunday, 4 March 2018 3:02 PM
To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Bellingen Council
 
To whom it may concern 
We have lived in Urunga for 10 yrs, when we first came here the council graded our dirt road
every year or two which was fine.
The council however hasn’t been anywhere near to FIX our road in years despite repeated
letters complaining about the state of it. It’s gotten to the stage now it’s dangerous dodging
oncoming car as we are all trying to go around the potholes.
We have one corner that fills up and is quite deep when it rains as you may know is often in
this part of the world.
I hate paying our rates as we get NOTHING in return and I mean nothing, so for a 20% rate
rise NO a big, you’ve got to be joking.

Thanks and kind regards 
Susan Davis 
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